June 14, 1993 Minutes of the Tassel Top Committee

Present: Ernest Allen, Janice Cummings, Martin Krauter,
Robert Metz, Kenneth Plummer, Norman Ridlon and Charles Smith.

Due to poor weather conditions on opening day the gate receipts
totaled only $24.00,.

It was decided that when Tassel Top is open a ranger must be on
duty. At the ranger's discretion, pending weather conditions,
he may close the park.
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A drinking fountain with a bubbler will be installed at the
base of the hill near the snack bar.

The snack bar is not complete at this time. It needs electricity.
Food cannot be prepared at the snack bar. They will sell charcoal,
ice cream bars and all packaged foods.

We were over-budgeted on the snack bar and so will not be able to
do anything with the gate.

The T shirt design was tabled until next year.

The house is ready for rental. The number of occupants will be
limited to 6 and no pets will be allowed. They can arrive on
Saturday at 2:00 p.m. and will leave on the following Saturday

at 10:00 a.m. The rental fee will be $400. per week. If the
house is not reserved, it can be rented for one night at $150.
Martin Krauter will draw up the contract. All rentals for the
house will be handled by Norman Ridlon. The Town Officé will take
the telephone numbers of applicants and relay that information

to Norman. The deposit fee will be $200. and the balance will be
due on arrival.

The next meeting will be held on July 12th, at 7:00 p.m.



